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March 26, 2008

Mr. Chris Hoidal, Westem Region Director
U.S. Department of Transportation
Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration
12300 West Dakota Avenue, Suite 1 10
Lakewood, CO 80228

Re: Notice of Amendment CPF No. 5-2007-5042M

Dear Mr. Hoidal:

TELEPHONE (907) 787-8700

Govemment Letter No.: 15519
APSC File No. 2.1 I

03 -31  -0  g  p  1  Z :  23  RCVD

Attached please find Alyeska Pipeline Service Company's detailed response to the Pipeline
and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration's Notice of Amendment Q.{OA) CPF No. 5-
2007 -5042M, dated November 27, 2007 .

Alyeska provides this information in response to this NOA. For Findings 4,9-ll, 13, 14,20a,
20b, and 21, Alyeska believes that this response will provide adequate clarification and
additional information on the findings issued by PHMSA.

Alyeska is committed to a substantial review and revision of OM-I, which is anticipated to be
complete prior to the annual review cycle, due January 16, 2009. To more timely address the
issues in Findings 1-3, 5-8, 12, 15-19, Aiyeska plans to update the specific sections of OM-i
mentioned in these findings no later than June i, 2008.

We hope you will find this material helpful. Should you have further questions, please do not
hesitate to contact me at (907\ 7 87 -8061 .

P. Robertson, P.E.
JPO/ DOT Liaison Director

JMeb

Attachment: Alyeska Pipeline

cc: Jon Strawn
Jerry Brossia
Mike Thompson

Service Company's Response to NOPV CPF 5-2007-5042M.

Dennis Hinnah
JPO Records Center
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